
 Briefing note 

To:   Scrutiny Co-ordination Committee                                                                                  
Date: 6th February 2019

Subject:  Selective Licensing - consultation

1 Purpose of the Note
1.1 To inform Members of Scrutiny Co-ordination Committee of the detail of the 

proposed Selective Licensing scheme for the city. The consultation period of 9th 
January 2019 – 20th March 2019 was agreed by Cabinet at their meeting on 8th 
January 2019.

2 Recommendations
2.1 Scrutiny Co-ordination Committee is recommended to:

1) Consider the detail in the proposed scheme in Appendix A (Selective 
Licensing in Coventry Cabinet Report plus appendices 1-7) 

2) Make any comments or questions on the proposed scheme which can be 
considered as part of the consultation process.

3) Identify any further recommendations to the appropriate Cabinet Member

3 Information/Background
3.1 At their meeting on the 8th January, Cabinet agreed that there was a need for 

Selective Licensing in the areas proposed (Appendix A)1.
3.2 They also agreed a period of consultation between 9th January and 20th March 

2019. 
3.3 The consideration of these matters by Scrutiny Co-ordination will form part of this 

consultation.

Gennie Holmes
Scrutiny Co-ordinator
024 7697 1857
gennie.holmes@coventry.gov.uk

1 The appendices will be included as part of the on-line papers; however hard copies of the 
appendices, together with the original Cabinet report, will be circulated separately to the hard 
copy agenda packs. 


